Sales Manager Ivan Ley reports that he
recently came across the Perfin of the
Chicago and Northwestern Railroad (C235)

with extra holes outside of the "C", some-
what like the International Harvester Per-
fin. TIvan wonders if the railroad might

have had different locations designated by
these extra holes, and asks if anyone else
in the Club has noticed this.






